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26th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of learning about The Tudors, we have arranged a wonderful opportunity for Year 5 
and Year 6 to visit Shibden Hall Museum in Halifax. 
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 26th October 2023, within the normal school day.  We will 
be travelling to and from Halifax by coach.  The cost of this visit will be £12.50 this includes 
the cost of the coach and admission to the museum.  Payments can be made via ParentPay   
 
Your child will need a packed lunch from home or one ordered from school (by Tuesday 10th 
October), waterproof coat, sensible shoes and a water bottle. 
 
Our school packed lunch, on this day, will include, Cheese/Ham/Egg Bap, Vegetable Sticks, 
Sausage Roll and a slice of Chocolate Cake. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school by Tuesday 10th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss L Nicklin      Mrs E Bustard 
Class Teacher      Class Teacher 
 

 
SHIBDE HALL MUSEUM 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………… Class …………………… 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 26th September 2023. 
 
My child has the following medical conditions …………………………………………… 
 
My child may / need the following medication ………………………………………………  
 
*My child will bring a packed lunch from home / will need a packed lunch from school with a 
 
*Cheese /  Ham / Egg bap.       *please circle as required 
 
I have made by voluntary contribution via ParentPay as requested. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………… Dated ……………… 
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